
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 10th November 2023 
 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Families, 

Thank you to everyone who has joined us for parent and teacher 

meetings; we have enjoyed sharing your child’s progress with you.   

Attendance 

 

The week before half term 44  

children out of  51 received Dojo 

points for being in school 

on time all week.  This is 

more than the previous 

week.  Well done! 

 Forest School  

 

For a Forest School  

session your child will not 

need to wear their school uniform.  

We would like the children to come 

to school wearing clothes that are  

suitable for the weather.  A  

tracksuit that you do not mind  

getting muddy and welly boots 

would be perfect.  Please bring 

shoes in a named bag for your child 

too. 

 
 

The following children will need to 

wear their play clothes to school 

every Monday this half term. 

Reading at Home 

 

Please make sure that you are  

listening to your child read on a 

daily basis.  If you find that your 

child is too tired after 

school – please make 

time in the morning  

before school. 

Spare Kit 

 

On their peg your child needs… 

• a top 

• a jumper 

• trousers 

• underwear 

• socks 

These no not need to be school 

uniform but do need to be  

replaced regularly.   
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